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Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
We are delighted to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair will be making an annual return 
to Beaver Road on the following dates:  
 

 
First School: 

21st, 22nd, 24th and 25th March 2022 
Monday Tuesday Thursday Friday 

3:30 – 4:00PM 

 
Junior School: 

28th, 29th, 31st March and 1st April 
Monday Tuesday Thursday  Friday 

3:10 – 3:50PM 
 
All children will have the opportunity to browse the books available in the fair throughout the 
week during the school day with their class teachers. This will allow children to have a good 
idea of the books they want to purchase as they come into the fair with their parents at the 
end of the school day.  
 
At First School, parents and children will be able to come into the main school building via 
entrance C, which is next to the canteen. At Junior School, the Book Fair will be in the hall, 
accessible via the Year 4 entrance. Teachers will be available to show parents to the hall 
where the Book Fair is taking place. Look out for plenty of signs directing you the right way as 
well!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

Payments:  
 
We will be able to once again accept cash payments this year and encourage parents and 
carers to bring the exact change for the books children would like to purchase. You can browse 
the books on the Book Fair website beforehand to make the fair run as smoothly and efficiently 
as possible. Alternatively, parents can pay for books online whilst at the Fair! We will 
display QR codes with which you can scan on your phone to easily access the parent pay 
website. Card payments will be the most effective method and we strongly advise parents to 
choose this method on the day!  
 
Reading and fostering a love of books is at the 
heart of school life at Beaver Road. We are 
delighted to have had the support of parents and 
carers all month long as children have enjoyed 
special book themed events such as the Secret 
Reader program and the Book Swap. A special 
thank you to the many parents who volunteered 
their time to come and read to classes.  
 
The upcoming Book Fair will prove to be another 
exciting opportunity for the children to enjoy books 
and promote a love of reading. All your purchases 
at the Book Fair also contribute towards a match-
funding program. This means that our school will be 
rewarded with books for the children to match the 
amount we raise at the Book Fair!   
 
We hope you can join us for this special event and 
are looking forward to seeing you all there!  
  
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
 

 

 
 
Mrs Sameer-Mour  
Head of English   
 

https://www.scholastic.co.uk/blog/Book-Fair-Highlights-Spring-2020-37045

